
Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Envimnments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

April 18, 1986

Ms. Lisa Margolin, Depu^Press Aide
Capital Children's Museum
8 0 0 3 r d S t r e e t

Washington, D.C. 20002

Dear Ms. Margolin:

We wrote to you on October 3, 1985 in regard to the Nek Chand
Garden at the Capital Children's Museum. You had sent us a
press packet, and we expressed interest in receiving more
information for publication in our newsletter. At that time, we
sent you a newsletter and a copy of In Celebration of Ourselves
f o r N e k C h a n d .

We have not received a response from you, and so we ask again.
We are going to press with the next newsletter soon, and wonder
if you can send us one long shot of the Nek Chand Garden which
would be suitable for reproduction. Please also include credits.

We would certainly be delighted if you could send other
information, as we initially asked (site plans, clippings of other
newspaper articles), but would be very appreciative if you could
send at least one photo.

Thank you in advance for your help and time.

Sincepeiyv-T"-

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r


